
From: Schwartz, Randi <rschwartz@amerihealthcaritas.com>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 11/12/2014 11:11:51 AM
Subject: First Choice VIP Care DSNP and First Choice VIP Care PLUS MMP

Good morning Tony,

I wanted to follow up with the voicemail I left this morning to schedule a meeting to discuss the non-renewal of our 
DSNP plan, First Choice VIP Care, as well as discuss the start-up of our MMP Plan, First Choice VIP Care PLUS. I have 
provided dates of availability for this call, as shown below:

Tuesday, December 2nd- 9-10 a.m. ; 4-5 p.m.
Thursday, December 4th- 9-10 a.m.; 10-11 a.m.
Friday, December 5th- 9-10 a.m.; 3-4 p.m.; 4-5 p.m.

Kindly note that all times are eastern standard time. Please confirm which date(s) suit your schedule when you have 
an opportunity.

Thank you.

Best,

R a n d i  S c h w a r t z

Coordinator, Medicare Sales and Marketing
AmeriHealth Caritas VIP Plans
P: 215-937-5087
E: rschwartz@amerihealthcaritas.com

AnenHeahh Caritas
J k V I P  P L A N S

mail2.amerihealthcaritas.com made the following annotations

NOTICE: This email message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s)
and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized
review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all
copies of the original message.

This message has been content scanned by the Axway MailGate.
MailGate uses policy enforcement to scan for known viruses, spam, undesirable content and 
malicious code. For more information on Axway products please visit www.axway.com.
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